
October 1, 2003 

 

Study Group on Representations concerning Fee-charging Home for the Elderly has concluded 

discussions and published its report 

 

 

From the standpoint of dealing strictly with misleading representations regarding the 

contents of various services at fee-charging homes for the elderly and taking measures to 

prevent them beforehand by clarifying representations that may lead to consumer’s 

misunderstanding., the Japan Fair Trade Commission has held meetings of the Study Group 

concerning Representations of Fee-charging Home for the Elderly (Chairman: Michitaro Urakawa, 

professor, Waseda University) since May, 2003, with the intention of enacting the specific 

notification on the basis of the provisions of Section 4 Paragraph 3 of the Premiums and 

Representations Act. 

The Study Group has concluded discussions and published its report. 

 

 


